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The September 1, 2020 Meeting  

of the Regional Business License and Permits Program  
Oversight Group has been Cancelled. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Changes resulting from the COVID-19 emergency and pursuant to the Governor of Nevada’s 
Declaration of Emergency Directive 006: 

Pursuant to Section 3 of the Declaration of Emergency Directive 006 (“Directive 006”), the requirement contained 
in NRS 241.023(1)(b) that there be a physical location designated for meetings of public bodies where members 
of the public are permitted to attend and further, the requirement that notice agendas be physically posted within 
the State of Nevada has been suspended. This notice has been electronically posted at: 

https://www.washoecounty.us/technology/board_committees/regional_license/index.php; and 
https://notice.nv.gov/. 
 

 


